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Rushworth 

Rail Trail 
Project Update - June 2023 

The Rushworth to Murchison Rail Trail Project (Waranga section) will see the                
development of 11 kilometres of trail between the town of Rushworth and Chanel Inlet 
Road (shire boundary). It includes 1km of asphalt shared path at the Rushworth end and 
10km of gravel trail from the Bendigo Murchison Road 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Council anticipates obtaining a planning permit in July 2023, and will then tender the 
works in the following stages: 

1. Native vegetation removal  (Partnering with the VFA on the Fish Habitat project) 

2. Bridge repairs (six to complete, including 2 x deck                
replacements and balustrading) 

3. Asphalt path works at the Rushworth end (starting at High 
Street) 

4. Gravel path construction (from Bendigo Murchison Road) 

Council have also been engaging with key stakeholder groups on 
the interpretive and wayfinding signage design. 

 
  Keep up to date at www.campaspe.vic.gov.au or scan the QR Code 


